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Hello, my name is Michael Altman. My wife, Cheryl Altman, and I, have 
been married for 42 years. For the past 15 years we have enjoyed living in 
our wonderful Legacy Park home and look forward to many more joyful 
years. We care passionately about this active, friendly and beautiful 
Legacy Park community. We are also proud to have raised two wonderful 
children who are active participants in the Legacy Park Community. 
 

My professional life began at age 18 when I joined the United States Army. For the next 24 years 
I dedicated my life to serving our country. One of the most rewarding aspects of my military 
career was learning the Army’s core values; Loyalty, Duty, Respect, Selfless Service, Honor, 
Integrity and Personal Courage. These seven core values became the foundation of who I am and 
have provided positive guidance for my entire personal and professional life. I learned to care, 
teach, manage and always strive to improve myself, and everyone whose lives I became a part 
of. After retiring from the Army, I realized I needed to continue striving to improve myself and 
through that self-improvement serve others. Therefore, I made the decision to continue my 
personal development by attending Coles College of Business, School of Accountancy, at 
Kennesaw State University. After several years of study, I was awarded a Bachelor of Business 
Administration in Accounting.  
 
I have also been an active participant in the communities I lived in, particularly through youth 
sports programs. I was passionately involved in coaching youth soccer, obtaining a D-level 
coaching certification and the respect of the parents and children I coached.  
 
The reason I am running for the 2023 Legacy Park Board is because in the past I have been 
blessed. I consider myself very fortunate. Today, I still have a strong desire to give back all I 
have been fortunate enough to have received. I want to contribute my time, energy and 
experience for the betterment of Legacy Park, and specifically to care about the needs and 
concerns of Legacy Park members.  
 
To accomplish my support for Legacy Park I have two goals. These goals are intended to help 
grow and maintain our shared community, and more importantly, increase the value of our 
homes. The first goal is to sustain Legacy Park’s renowned community reputation. The second 
goal is to ensure the steady growth of our home values. To achieve these goals I will: 
 
1. Preserve our amenities in immaculate condition. 
2. Ensure the pristine condition of all Legacy Park communities and the homes within them. 
3. Foster mutual respect between the members and the Board. 
4. Proactively monitor Legacy Park’s budget for expense reducing opportunities. 
 
It is my heartfelt hope that everyone has had a prosperous and meaningful 2023 and that those 
blessings continue into 2024 and beyond. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael C. Altman 


